
 
 
 
 
 

   
  www.wnswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au 
 

 

Community Service Announcement 

 

 Friday, 10th February 2017 

 

Seeking your ideas!  

Molong’s hospital, the Molong Multipurpose Service (MPS), is undergoing a major redevelopment 

which will be completed this year.  

We invite you to hear about the building progress and also to assist us with ideas to make the 

Molong MPS a more welcoming place, particularly for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 

We welcome your ideas for art, language and signs, and other ways we can do things better. Two 

sessions are planned to provide an opportunity for everyone to attend. 

Please drop in and see us on: 

Date: Wednesday 1st March 2017 

Place: Molong Central School, Phillip Street 

Time: Between 3.30-6.00pm 

 
or 
 

Date: Thursday 2nd March 2017 

Place: Molong HealthOne, Bank Street 

Time: Between 8.30-11.00am 
 

A light snack will be provided. Children most welcome to come along also.  

Please call Kylie Neville on 0438 254 008 if you have any questions, or you would like to provide 

feedback if you’re unable to drop into these sessions.  

We look forward to hearing your ideas.  

 

 

Media enquiries: Kylie Neville, Communications Manager MPS Projects, Western NSW Local 

Health District via kylie.neville@health.nsw.gov.au / 0438 254 008 
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